

Dear Wrestling Families,

I want to reach out to introduce myself as the VP of Sponsorship for our Prior Lake Wrestling Club. My name is Kari Donnay, my husband Kyle and I are the parents of two children within the Prior Lake-Savage Schools. My son, Ben, is a 7th grader at Twin Oaks. My daughter, Lyla, is a 4th grader at Redtail Ridge. Ben has been part of the wrestling club since 1st grade.

I am so proud to be a member of this wrestling family! I took this role so that I could contribute to our club's mission, "Building on a Tradition". Our club's goal is to be a championship team built from within. The club has been around for 55 years and has prided itself as a team built from the youth program through the high school. In the coming year, we hope to engage with more students with the goal that they see all of the amazing benefits this sport has to offer. Growing the wrestling family will undoubtedly help our program to reach the highest levels of success.

In order to become the club we are working so hard to be, we need your help. Due to the Covid 19 pandemic last year, our fundraising efforts were adjusted, and as a result this year we graciously ask for your support to help us reach our goals. Please see the attached file to find information on how to make a donation.

See you matside,

Kari Donnay VP of Sponsorships karidonnay@gmail.com 612-619-3745